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U-0564
/LLINDIS POWER COMPANY L30.g2(10 05y.5

' 500 SOUTH 27TH STREET. DECATUR, ILLINOIS 62525

October 6, 1982

Mr. Cecil O. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: IP letter 2/23/82 (U-0422), G. E. Wuller, IP to
J. R. Miller, NRC - transmitted Preservice
Inspection Program.

;

Dear Mr. Thomas:

! Clinton Power Station Unit 1
.

Docket No. 50-461 Preservice Inspection Program
.

1

Transmitted herewith are some changes to our Preservice
Inspection (PSI) Program which was furnished via the referenced
letter. The PSI program changes consist of revised material
which is provided as replacement pages for the referenced sub-
mittal. Replacement pages #3, 11, 12, 13 and 14 (Revised 10/6/82)
are provided to replace the corresponding original pages of
the PSI program. Please let us hear soon if you have any ques-,

tions on this material.
'

Sincerely,.

S

[G.CA [. <9I
' E. Wuller

Supervisor - Licensing,

| Nuclear Station Engineering

f GEW/sd ,

f
cc: Mr. J. H. Williams, NRC Clinton Project Manager (w/o Enc.)'

Mr. H. H. Livermore, NRC Resident Inspector
.

Mr. M. R. Hum, NRC MTEB
Illinois Dept. of Nuclear Safety (w/o Enc.) () /
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